
 

Full Name Millie Lea Banner 

Year of Study 2 

What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

During the past month, I attended the part-time officer training day on 
02/07 and have also completed all of my online training to ensure I am 
fully equipped to carry out the school representative position to the best 
of my ability. 
On Tuesday 30th June 2020, myself and the level 2 representatives 
attended a Curriculum Design Committee (CDC) meeting after being 
invited by the law school to give our input into the proposed teaching 
method for the 2020/21 academic year & discuss the 2019/20 
examination period. 
Prior to the CDC meeting, myself and the Level 2 reps sought feedback 
from students on how they found the 2019/20 examination period and 
any feedback they might have had which would benefit the meeting. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

During the past month, as highlighted in section 1, myself and the level 
2 reps attended a Curriculum Design Committee meeting with the law 
school teaching team to give feedback on the proposed method of 
teaching for the 2020/21 academic year, which is set to be different from 
previous years due to the ongoing lockdown and social distancing 
regulations. I believe this went very well, with some great input from the 
level 2 reps as they really engaged with the meeting and gave some 
valuable feedback. Some great suggestions were made which I believe 
will really benefit the 2020/21 method of teaching and how staff can 
support students through distanced learning methods. 

Plans for next 
month 

Next month, I plan to create group chats with the course representatives 
for 2020/21. 
I also plan on being on-hand for staff and students to give feedback or 
advice on any worries or struggles ongoing as a result of the lockdown 
period as well as ensuring effective communication between the law 
school and its students whilst a 20/21 learning plan is being developed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


